
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well. 
As the end of term approaches I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
support of the school and your children through what has been a difficult period due to 
COVID. 
 
Students have remained positive throughout the term and have demonstrated both 
resilience and determination in the completion of work and their desire to catch up lost 
learning. 
 
In order for us to prepare for the new term we have decided to make the first day of the new 
term in January an INSET day.  On Monday the 4th January 2021 the school will only be 
open to teaching and support staff.  Students should return to school on Tuesday 5th 
January. 
 
Should your child be confirmed positive following testing during the first week of the 
Christmas break please email enquiries@nuast.org with your child’s name, date of birth, 
date of first symptoms and date of test.  We require this information in order to meet our 
obligations with ‘track and trace’. 
 
I wish you all a relaxing and restful Christmas break and look forward to working with you in 
the New Year. 
 

 
Regards 
 

Robert White 
 
Robert White 
Principal 
NUAST 
93 Abbey Street 
Nottingham 
NG7 2PL 
Tel: Main School - 0115 859 2040 
Email: bwhite@nuast.org 
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